
 
 

TRENITALIA: New Regional Digital Tickets starting from 01.11.2023       

As from November 1st 2023, all Trenitalia Regional train tickets will show the message “NOT VALID 

FOR TRAVEL”. Following an example of the ticket.  

 

To travel on board of Regional Trains, travelers will have to perform a Check-In online. This can simply 

be done thanks to the new Self-Check-In. 

Please note that the link to Check-In can be found only in Trenitalia original confirmation E-Mail (you 

will receive these separately together with your travel documents). 

To activate the ticket, check-in must be done before the scheduled departure time of the train. 

Tip: Set a reminder for ticket activation in your calendar, about 2 to 3 days before departure.  

To Check-In, travelers will have access to a dedicated page, via the link in the confirmation E-Mail 

where they should select "Check-In”.  

Please note that the Regional Digital Ticket is nominative and personal and cannot be transferred to 

other passengers. 

 

 

 

 



 
 

Instruction for the Activation of Regional Train Tickets:  

1. Open the confirmation E-Mail and click on “Check-In & Barcode” 

 

2. You can now see your train route in the Self Check-In. Click on “Check-In”.  

 



 
 

3. Please click on “Continue”. 

 

4. The Check-In is completed. This is your new valid ticket with the updated QR-Code.  

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

How to access the Checked-In train ticket:  

After the Check-In is completed, no new train tickets will be issued but simply the QR-Code will 

update itself. The train ticket with “NOT VALID FOR TRAVEL” remains invalid. You will be asked on the 

train to show your checked-in train ticket. Following an example.  

 

To access your checked-in train tickets, you have three different options:  

Option 1: Print   

After having completed the Check-In, if you have the possibility, you can print out on paper the 

checked-in ticket with the updated QR-Code.    

Option 2: Mobile Screenshot  

After having completed the Check-In, you can take a screenshot of the checked-in ticket with your 

mobile phone.  

Option 3: Confirmation E-Mail  

After having completed the Check-In, you can re-open the confirmation E-Mail and click once again 

on “Check-In & Barcode”, where the checked-in ticket will be available.  

 

 


